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Re: Road Use Agreement for IL 72

From Haydel, Yeleina | <Yeleina.Haydel@illinois.gov>
Date Fri 9/27/2024 2:14 PM

To Robert McNeill <robertmcneill@suryapowered.com>

Good afternoon Mr. McNeill,

We have no knowledge of any Road Use Agreement but, please refer to the following statement if
necessary:

It appears that no work is proposed within State right of way nor are any lane closures needed; as
such, a Highway Permit will not be needed from this office. If, at any time, future improvements are
proposed within State right of way, please coordinate with this office to obtain a permit for work being
done.

Thank you,

Yeleina Haydel
IDQOT Traffic Permits
847-705-4145

Get Qutlook for iOS

From: Robert McNeill <robertmcneill@suryapowered.com>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 8:45:25 AM

To: Haydel, Yeleina | <Yeleina.Haydel@illinois.gov>

Subject: [External] Road Use Agreement for IL 72

To deem our application complete, Kane County is asking us to obtain a Road Use Agreement from
affected jurisdictions in conjunction with approval of a special use permit for Big Timber Solar Farm,
proposed for the SEC of the intersection of Big Timber Road (County 21) and lllinois 72 (Higgins Rd). A
copy of the site plan is attached.

We have not initiated construction drawings pending the outcome of the forthcoming approval process.
We are not planning on any access roads or driveways onto IL 72 and to the best of our knowledge, any
construction traffic will not exceed typical limits for IL ROW's. We are providing for a 75' half width and
additional setbacks to meet KC requirements.

In response to the County, can you tell us...
(1) Is such an agreement required by IDOT without any vehicular access provided to the ROW?
(2) If the agreement is required, can you provide a link to the correct form to start the process?



Thank You

Robert McNeill | Development Project Manager
(224) 524-1830

Surya Powered LLC
https://www.suryapowered.com
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